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Dear Parent 
 
Following recent Government announcements regarding the Omicron variant, it is even more 
important that students are testing regularly for the virus using LFD tests at home.   

 
Currently, we have a number of students absent from school who have tested positive with a home 
LFD kit and who are now isolating. Most of them have no symptoms and, if they had not been 
tested, they would have been in our school potentially transmitting the virus to others. We are 
incredibly grateful to these students for their selfless act of responsibility to protect others and I 
strongly urge those of you not currently enabling your child to be tested to do so. 

 
On Monday, we will be issuing home test kits to those students whose parents have provided 
consent and we appreciate your support in ensuring that these kits are used effectively.  If you 
have not previously consented for LFD testing, please consider doing so by completing the form 
here  Once we have this, we will then issue your child with a test kit on Monday and regularly 
thereafter. 
 
Once again, many thanks for your ongoing support. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 

                                           

 

 

Mr V Groak 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScnsHpmDr1BXJPYDSBKE9zySm6Tg-h5-CU4LkYggEnw5eBBtQ/viewform

